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May Meeting 

 
The May meeting will be a lunch meeting 

held on Saturday May 16
th

 at The Palisades 

Club House located on Rain Forest Drive at 

11:30am. 

The club will provide the meats and 

beverages. Members with last names A 

through D are asked to bring desserts, F 

through R side dishes and S through W 

appetizers. 
 

We will have our 2nd Annual Chinese 

Auction following the Potluck Lunch. 

 

 What is a Chinese Auction? How does it 

work and how do you win? 

First members are asked to donate items for 

the auction. What can you donate? How 

about that vase that no longer fits your 

décor, books or items you may have picked-

up during your travels. Bring several items 

for the auction. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 How does it work? All items are placed on 

tables with a small paper bag next to or 

behind the item. You purchase tickets at a 

cost of 50 cents each, 12 tickets for $5 or 25 

tickets for $10. Find the item you are 

interested in. Place as many tickets as you 

wish in the corresponding bag. You may put 

tickets in as may bags as you wish. 

 

 How do you win? At the end of the 

afternoon one ticket is drawn for each bag to 

determine the winner of that item. 

Start looking for items to bring. You may be 

amazed by what you find. 

 Looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, 

May 16th. 

 

 

How about bringing that neighbor or friend 

to the Pot-Luck and let them meet other 

members and give them a chance to also bid 

on items in the Chinese Auction. 

 

 



 

Birthday and Anniversary Wishes 

The Members of the Club send best wishes 

on their Birthdays to:- 

Jean Mayer 
Jasmine Mishu 

and to 

Don & Carolyn Dougall 
Ron & Sonja DuBois 
Tom & Jasmin Mishu 

Tommie & Leonard Cox 
 

on their Anniversaries. 

 

Note: The Newsletter will be published 

monthly to bring you new information and 

opportunities. 

 


